
 

 
 

June 2022 
Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 Open Mornings 
 

I am conscious that you are about to embark upon the Year 6/7 transition process. This is an exciting time for 
families and it is important that you can make an informed choice about your child’s secondary education.  
 

Ofsted paid tribute to the ethos of our school when they did a routine inspection in March this year and again 
confirmed we are a GOOD school. We are delighted that they commented on students being ‘happy’, that 
students ‘enjoy learning’ and ‘enjoy the ambitious curriculum that the school has developed’. A copy of the 
full Ofsted report is available on our school website: https://www.maidenhill.gloucs.sch.uk/Our-
School/Ofsted 
 

In the autumn term we hope to run our usual open evening and open morning events, but I am also aware 
that, due to Covid restrictions, you have not been able to visit schools in quite the same way as you might 
have hoped. I am therefore writing to invite you to visit Maidenhill to see the school ‘in action’ on Wednesday 
29th or Thursday 30th June. 
 

We want you to be able to experience our school first hand, seeing ‘normal lessons’. Our Year 9 students will 
take you on a tour of the school and they will be able to answer any questions from a student’s perspective. 
We hope you will enjoy seeing a variety of lessons and experience the ethos of our school for yourself. Senior 
staff will also be available in case you have any additional questions. 
 

To secure a place, you will need to book via one of these links (please note you only need to book one ticket 
per family): 
 

Year 5 Parents and Carers Open Morning, 9.10am, Wednesday 29th June: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-5-open-morning-maidenhill-school-tickets-359407095297 
 

Year 5 Parents and Carers Open Morning, 11.30am, Wednesday 29th June: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-5-parents-and-carers-open-morning-tickets-359425329837 
 

Year 5 Parents and Carers Open Morning, 9.10am, Thursday 30th June: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-5-parents-and-carers-open-morning-tickets-359446984607 
 

Year 5 Parents and Carers Open Morning, 11.30am, Thursday 30th June: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-5-parents-and-carers-open-morning-tickets-359448549287 
 

I do hope you are able to take advantage of this opportunity. We are very proud of our school and enjoy 
welcoming visitors.  
 

We look forward to meeting you either in June or in September, or indeed both. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Pam Wilson 
Head Teacher 
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